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PARKS & RECREATION SURVEY CURRENTLY UNDERWAY 
 
Monroe, Michigan - The City of Monroe Parks and Recreation Department is seeking community feedback as 
they update their 5-year master plan for programming and parks.  A survey has been developed to gather 
resident responses which will help future recreation programs and parks facilities planning. 
 
Survey questions include park usage, programs currently used or those one would like to see offered, and 
any suggestions for improvements.  Answers will remain anonymous. 
 
The survey can be found via link on our Facebook page: City of Monroe, MI Park & Recreation Department; 
the City’s website: www.monroemi.gov; or paper copies are available at the Parks & Recreation office at 
City Hall: 120 E. First Street, 2nd floor. 
 
Residents are encouraged to contact the Parks & Recreation Department with any questions at 
734.384.9193.  The survey will remain open approximately one month. 
 
Incorporated in 1817, the City of Monroe is a community that has a shared vision that seeks to balance the 
opportunities of economic development with the stewardship that is required for historic preservation.  With 
a population of 20,733, Monroe is located about 17-miles north of Toledo, Ohio and about 35-miles south of 
Detroit.  The City of Monroe is Michigan’s third oldest community, and is also the county seat of Monroe 
County. 
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